
 

 

February 2nd 2017 
 
Sent via email to boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca  
 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O.Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Kirsten Walli,  
 
Re: EB-2015-0268  
 
In the OEB’s September 1st and December 1st 2016 Notice, the OEB indicated that it would require energy retailers to a file a 
copy of all contracts intended to be used for the purpose of marketing/retailing to low volume consumers as of January 1st 
2017 (later amended to January 31st 2017 in the December 2016 Notice).   
 
Canadian RiteRate Energy Corporation (RiteRate) would like to advise the OEB that as of January 1st 2017, RiteRate ceased 
retailing to low volume consumers, and as a result has not filed contracts with the OEB. Development of a system for online 
verification is currently being considered/developed by the OEB. At the release of such Codes, RiteRate will file copies of its 
contracts with the OEB in advance of retailing to low volume consumers.   
 
 
 
We thank you for your consideration in this matter. For further information, please feel free to contact me at the information 
below.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Imran Noorani 
Vice President 
Canadian RiteRate Energy Corporation (RiteRate) 
20 Floral Parkway  
Concord, ON, L4K 4R1 
Tel: 905.695.5247 
Toll free: 1.877.866.8056 
Fax: 1.866.323.9845 
Email: inoorani@riterate.ca 
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